
Thanks to the Walmart Foundation and the Meals on Wheels Association of America,  
Meals on Wheels and More was able to purchase and install an electronic volunteer sign-in system.

Benefits of Electronic Volunteer Sign-In System
•	 100% Sign-In Rate for All Volunteers: New system requires each volunteer to sign in before receiving route sheet.
•	 Increased Accuracy of Sign-In Information: Volunteers are able to edit and update their personal information 	

as needed.
•	 Real Time Sign-In: The sign-in software automatically time stamps every online check-in, which means a 100% 

accurate time of exactly when that route was picked up.
•	 Significant Reduction of Untrained Volunteers: When an unassigned volunteer signs in, the information is recorded 

and the volunteer is flagged in the system. Volunteer Services is instantly alerted by email allowing for immediate 
follow-up by a recruiter to schedule training.

•	 Saving Paper and Time: There’s no need for paper sign-in logs with the new system which results in a significant 
savings in terms of paper used and staff time spent scanning and filing.

For more information about Meals on Wheels and More’s implementation of the Electronic Volunteer Sign-In 
system, please contact:

	
Theresa Medlin
Vice President for Volunteer Services & Distribution
tmedlin@mealsonwheelsandmore.org
512-476-6325, Ext. 108

Austin, TX

Dick Rhyne
MIS Manager
drhyne@mealsonwheelsandmore.org
512-476-6325, Ext. 128

OR


